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SUGGESTIONS REGARDING OCTOBER 4TH

Dear Brethren,

Sunday 4th October has been set apart by The Depart-
ment of the Federal Council of the Churches of Christ in the United
States of America in order to demonstrate the underlying unity of
faith that characterizes various denominations of the Chriétian
Church. The large number of Americans in our midst, rendering such
valﬁable gervice to our country, makes a gesture of fellowship most
timely.

It is suggested that as we gather round the Lord's
Table on that particular day in our own Churches that we should
remember the faect that the Lord's Suppér is a badge of fellowship.
"We being many are one bread, and one body." Let us therefore
devote a short time to prayer for all who name the Name of Christ,
seeking that we may come closer to Him and so draw closer to one
another,

e liiene ey
Yours silnceneily,

HOWARD SYDNEY .




	Page 1

